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I object to this massive development for various reasons: 
 
1.  Wasting valuable agricultural land which should be  used to provide locally grown food. 
2.  Loss of invaluable countryside, home to wildlife and plants that provide vital links in food chains and life cycles. 
3.  Loss of natural drainage, by over-concreting, will lead to more flooding which already occurs in the 
Radfall/Chestfield Road area during heavy rain. This already leads to road flooding and road surface damage. 
4.  The influx of people to the area will put even more pressure on local doctors/ dentists/schools. Other recent 
developments are built with the promises of extra healthcare and school facilities but they never materialise. Most 
schools already have far too many children with special needs that they cannot cater to. 
5.  Pollution! We are all to aware of the inability of the local sewerage works to cope with the current levels of 
waste. This new development would only add to the problem and further diminish our reputation as ‘the place to 
visit’.  Traffic pollution is another matter of consideration, with local roads already struggling at peak times. 
 
Please reject this development, for all our futures 
 
Jackie Perry 
 
 




